
 

 

 
 
 
 
Raising kids in the 21st Century is no easy task, and stress on parents continues to increase.  What 
if there was a way to help take away some of the pressures you might be facing with your family 
budget?  Approximately 30% of children in our area are on free and reduced lunch programs.     
 
The Cody Rotary Club is continuing the program called Happy Feet to help address a growing 
concern that children in our community lack adequate footwear.  This program has been 
successful for a number of years and will provide tennis shoes and snow boots to children whose 
families struggle to keep growing children in adequate footwear.   
 
This program will be supported by local merchants including Sunlight Sports and Wal-Mart. 
Happy Feet is anonymous, open to any student and provided at no cost.  
 
If you are interested in this program, please complete the consent form on the back and return to 
your elementary school office.  Once the application is processed, local Rotarians will provide a 
pair of shoes (snow boots if requested) and two pairs of socks to the school to be distributed.  A 
school counselor will present your child with the shoes in private in the school counselor’s office. 
 
If you are interested in supporting this program, make checks payable to Cody Rotary with 
“Happy Feet” noted on the memo line and provide to Cody Rotary at PO Box 2215 Cody, 
Wyoming 82414. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
CONSENT FORM 

 
 

Please consider my child for the Happy Feet Program. 
 
Today’s Date: 
Child’s Name:  
Child’s Grade: 
Child’s Gender: 
Child’s Shoe Size: 
 
Please Mark if Snow Boots are Needed and Size if Different then tennis shoes: 

Yes Snow Boots & Size: 
 
Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print): 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: 
 
Telephone Number:  
 
Parent/Guardian Email Address (if any):                                        
 
Parent/Guardian Mailing Address:                                        
 


